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Good day,

Hope you are all well.  I have received notification from administration that I am to refrain 
from posting any new material for students until after April 5th.  You are supposed to use 
the Learn at Home site provided by the Ministry of Education and/or resources provided 
on the board website to help you stay occupied and learning during this time. There are 
some great resources available. We will update on how school will look after April 5th as 
we figure it out. 

However, to maintain classroom contact I will still post a short note of encouragement 
everyday and a trivia question to keep you and I both engaged. As well, keep working on 
your Vector Assignments, they were assigned beforehand. They are due this week so try 
to get them in.  Any questions feel free to email me. Another great resource is your 
textbook. I highly recommend Chapter 4 which starts on pg 118.

Sorry for any confusion this may have caused but we are all getting information as it is 
available.  

Today's trivia question is in the form of a rebus. There is a saying hidden in the box. First 
person to email me the solution gets the bonus point. No one email the solution 
yesterday which was "Which bones are human babies born without?" The answer was 
kneecaps. Hopefully, someone gets today's.

Miss T.
As well could 
Riley, Jeffrey 
and Craig get in 
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you!


